FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Demarest Middle School Hosts Breast
Cancer Awareness Carnival

October 25, 2018

On Thursday, October 25th, Demarest Middle School hosted a carnival to raise funds and
awareness for breast cancer research. This event was organized by the middle school student
council and KARE Club. Students, parents, and teachers met together for a host of activities in
support of this initiative. These activities included an assortment of raffles, games, and
tournaments. Breast cancer awareness T-shirts were sold as well. All proceeds will be donated to
the Triple Negative Foundation. For more information contact principal Jonathon Regan
(regan@nvnet.org).




